
N E W  Y O R K  S T A T E  B A R  A S S O C I A T I O N

2015 ANTITRUST SECTION
Law Student Fellowship

The New York Bar Foundation is pleased to  
announce the 2015 Antitrust Section Law Student  
Fellowship, established by the Foundation through 
gifts from the Antitrust Section of the New York 
State Bar Association. The Fellowship, currently valued 
at $6,000, will be awarded to one or more students 
to spend the summer of 2015 (10 weeks) working on  
antitrust matters in one of the following agencies: the New 
York Office of New York Attorney General, Antitrust Bureau; 
Federal Trade Commission, Northeast Region; or Department 
of Justice Antitrust Division, New York Field Office. Fellows will 
be also be guest members of the NYSBA Antitrust Section for 
two years starting with the award of the Fellowship.

Apply today for Summer 2015!
Applications are available now at www.nysba.org/ANTI
Click on “Awards”

In addition to providing law students an opportunity to experience antitrust practice 
during the summer after their first or second year of law school, the ultimate goal of the  
Fellowship is to forge relationships among antitrust practitioners throughout the State of 
New York and foster greater diversity in the antitrust bar.

Selection criteria include: content and quality of application materials; demonstrated interest 
in antitrust and/or consumer protection; New York permanent residence or a demonstrated 
intent to reside and practice law in New York following graduation from law school; diverse 
background; work experience; academic record; leadership; extracurricular activities and 
community service; maturity, integrity and professionalism.

Questions?  Contact Deborah Auspelmyer at the New York Bar 
Foundation, DAUSPELMYER@tnybf.org.


